May 31, 2001 

Name 

address.1 

address.2 

address.3 

city, state zip 

Dear Salutation: 

Rivier College has always valued personal growth. Since the College opened in 1933, students have been encouraged to take on leadership

roles and explore their strengths. As enrollment increases and new campus organizations form, students have more opportunities than ever to

pursue new interests or examine topics from different perspectives. 

The students featured in the enclosed card are just two examples of those who have truly taken advantage of the depth and breadth of all that

Rivier offers. While Heather and Nathan both characterize the community spirit Rivier values so greatly, they are by no means alone. Many

other students have similar stories to share. In reading about Nate and Heather, you are sure to recognize qualities they share with Rivier

alumni and friends you know - possibly qualities you possess yourself.

Your past contributions to the Annual Fund have helped many Rivier students succeed. I ask that you renew or increase your last gift of

<<amt>> so Rivier can continue to provide an environment that encourages students to perform beyond their known potential. Every

contribution helps our students achieve their goals. Thank you for your continued generosity.  

Sincerely, 

Joseph A. Wozniak '76 

Annual Fund, National Chair 

P.S. To ensure that your name appears in our Honor Roll of Donors and that the College meets this year's Annual Fund goal of $1.2 million,

please return your gift at the earliest convenience.

